ER Related Information

TELEPHONE LOG

Date of Telephone Conversation:  6/04/01
Time of Telephone Conversation:  2:30 p.m. EDT
Topic of Discussion:  Water System Data provided by Massachusetts Environmental Protection Dept.

Jason Technologies Representative for Telephone Call:  Mary Hoganson, TINUS

Personnel Involved in Telephone Conversation Company/Organization Representing

Mary Hoganson Tetra Tech NUS

Larry Dayian, (508) 946-2769 Massachusetts Environmental Protection Dept.

Summary of Conversation:

Mr. Dayian indicated that the authorized withdrawal volume provided by the Massachusetts Environmental
Protection Dept. was the same as capacity.

Mr. Dayian indicated that the future outlook for meeting increased drinking water demand in the towns for
which data was provided was bleak. However, he stated that of all the towns in the data set, the Town of
Plymouth was the only one that has the resources to attempt to develop additional drinking water capacity
(i.e., available undeveloped land to try to drill new wells).
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